THOMAS M COLEMAN
July 30, 2014

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

Supervisor Salud Carbajal
supervisorCarbajal@sbcosl.org

Supervisor Janet Wolf
jwolf@sbcbos2.org

Supervisor Doreen Farr
dfarr@countyofsb.org

Supervisor Peter Adam
peteradam@countyofsb.org

Supervisor Steve Lavagnino, Chair
steve.lavagnino@countyofsh.org

Clerk of the Board
sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

Dear Board of Supervisors,

[ have been a homeowner and business owner in Montecito for over 15
years.

I would like to voice my support for Crown Castle NG West Inc’s proposal for
new telecommunications facilities in Montecito.

Cellular reception for me, and so many in Montecito, is erratic and unreliable.
I depend on cellular coverage to conduct business and to stay in touch with my
family throughout the day. Reliable means of communication is absolutely essential
to our daily lives. :

[tis a common occurrence for me to drop calls 5-10 time per day; sometimes
numerous times in one conversation. This is unacceptable considering we have the
technology and ability to remedy the situation.

I hope the board will take my concerns, the concerns of a parent and
businessman, into account as you review this matter. I strongly urge you support
Crown Castle NG West Inc.’s proposal.

incerely,

Thomas Coleman

926 Buena Vista
Montecito, California 93108



